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May 2014
May 3 -4 Tootsie Roll Drive
May 6 – Meeting  - Nominations of Officers
May 15 – Mother-Child Potluck Supper 
May 17-18 – Shanty Town (Fairgrounds) Several Knights needed 
May 17 – 2nd and 3rd Degree at Madison. 
May 18 -  Chicken Dinner
June 20 ,21 ,22  K of C Wi. State Camporee at Osse, Wi   Contact Me for info.
June 21 & 22 K of C State Golf Outing
  
Remember in your Prayers; Jim Roth, Thomas Grebe, Duane Ballweg   

Be Not Afraid              Web site kofc6463.org                     In God 
We Trust
 Thank you, David L Munz  Grand Knight   davidlmunz@gmail.com   608-592-5133 or 445-1795

May 2014
Brother Knights and Ladies
     I am back from Vacation and will attempt to get this newsletter out.  I am doing as well as can
be expected, having some continued problem with the left side, with which I am still in Occupa-
tion Therapy at the Sauk Hospital.
    I wish to thank all who called me, sent cards or visited me and for all the Prayers.  It is good to
be back.
    I also want to thank Bob Koresh and all the officers for carrying on in my absence.  Thank you
Father Chad for your prayers and visits.  Please continue to pray for Health care workers who 
care for those in need.  Without them, what would we do?

 
Election of Officers

    Nominations for officers will take place with elections at the May meeting. Please step up to 
join our team to carry on the works of our Council.  There are Director Positions open also.  In 
addition, our Program Director, Mike Hochstein, will be resigning on July 1st.  Mike has held the 
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position for 12 years and has done an excellent job.  Please contact Mike if you could take this 
important position.  Thank you Mike for your dedicated service.

Dues
If you have not paid your dues for this year they are past due. Avoid suspension with a payment 
to Len Hendricks NOW  

Rose and Rosary
We again are presenting a rose and rosary to parents at the time of baptism. The presentation
only takes a few minutes. David E Munz has taken charge of this and needs help at Lodi and 
Dane.

Tootsie Rolls
May 3-4 is the date that we will pass out tootsie rolls after the Masses that weekend. Free will 
offerings are accepted and the money collected is sent to ARC of Columbia County and used for 
Special Needs Programs. Help will be needed after Masses. Contact Mike Hochstein.

2nd and 3rd Degree Exemplification
     This is being held in Madison on Saturday May 17th.  This is near to us, so it would be a great 
time to take these Degrees.

Mother Child Potluck
     This will take place Thursday May15th.  The ladies again would like our help in serving and 
cleanup.

Chicken Dinner
      We will need help with cooking, serving, and cleanp.  For advance tickets contact Bob Theel.

We are saddened by the loss of Nancy Hellenbrand, wife of Roman Hellenbrand, and Yvonne 
Peterson, sister to Donald LaSee, Remember these families in our prayers.
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